Oklahoma Tuition Aid Grant Program
Survey Regarding Spring 2008 Awards
Completed surveys can be e-mailed to reports@otag.org or faxed to 405.225.9392

Approximately $1.8 million is expected to be available for new OTAG awards in the Spring 2008 semester.  This amount will accommodate an estimated 3,600 additional students.  
These additional awards will be offered for the Spring 2008 semester only, and we are seeking input from participating institutions regarding possible options for expanding the awards pool.  Options under consideration are listed below.  Please enter your institution’s preferences in the lines provided by entering 1 for the most preferred option, 2 being second, and 3 being the least preferred option.

_____
Extend the FAFSA receipt date cutoff beyond 4/30/07

_____
Extend the EFC cutoff beyond 1500

_____
Extend both the FAFSA receipt date cutoff and the EFC cutoff

If your institution has particular concerns or wishes to provide comments, please enter them here:  

___________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________

Name of Institution: __________________________________________________________________

Printed name of individual who completed this survey:  ______________________________________








______________________________________








Telephone #


E-Mail Address

